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Regional Director 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 1226 
Newcastle NSW 2300 
 
By email: hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Dan, 
 
Re:   Planning proposal (PP_2015_PORTS_003_02) request to not proceed 
 
I refer to the above planning proposal and request the Minister to determine that the matter 
not proceed in accordance with section 3.35(4) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979. The time frame for completing the LEP was 23 June 2017. 
 
Please contact me on 4988 0251 should you require any further information on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
William Oxley 
Principal Strategic Planner 
 
26 November 2020 
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